
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk 

Tuesday 7th June 2022. 
Year 5  and  6  team -  Mixed  Kwik Cricket Competition Monday 13th June 2022. 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

 
We are going to take a team to the Mixed Kwik Cricket Competition on Monday 13th June at Alnwick 
Cricket Club The competition takes place at during school time so there will be transport provided to and 
from the event using the small amount of money remaining in our Primary Sports Funding Budget. 
 
As we are limited for numbers, we will only be taking 10 children and your child has been chosen to 
take part. The winning team will qualify for district finals to be held before the end of term. 

 

We will leave school at 9.30 a.m. for a 10.00a.m. start and will return to Whittingham before the end 
of the day as we expect the competition to finish at around 2p.m. 

 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on that day and come to school in their PE 
kit, with water bottle, cap, wear suncream and  bring a jacket as we expect to be outside 

the duration of the competition. 
 

Mrs Chisholm and I will be with the cricket team and Mr Charlton will be teaching the 
remaining Year 5 and 6 children as usual. 

 

 
Please complete the form below and return as soon as possible( before Monday).  
Kind regards, 

Belinda Athey. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School. Please delete as applicable - 

 
I do / do not give permission for my child to attend the Kwik Cricket Competition Monday 13th June 2022 
and to travel by coach to and from the event. My child will be bringing a packed lunch on that day. 

 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey 
 

http://www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk/


 



 



 



 



 



 


